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Last year at Park Grove we began introducing the Ebor 25 Makaton signs, which are widely used to support communication.
The children have really enjoyed learning them. This half term we will be focusing on the signs for 'Hello', 'Goodbye', 'How are you?',
'Good' and 'Yes'.
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Wednesday 24  - Friday 26  September -
Book Fair 

th th

Tuesday 7  October - Flu vaccinationsth

Thursday 16  October - th

Portrait school photographs

Tuesday 21  and Thursday 23  October
Parents’ Meetings
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It has been a truly fantastic first week back, and the children have settled into their new classes and routines
beautifully. It has been lovely to see so many happy, smiling faces, and their eagerness to learn has been a joy
to witness.

The teachers have been busy planning an exciting and enriching year ahead. We have some wonderful new
topics and lessons prepared that will inspire and challenge our pupils. We will soon be holding our 'Ignition
Days' to introduce these new topics. These special events are designed to spark curiosity and excitement,
helping the children dive straight into their new learning adventures.

To keep you fully informed about your child's education, we will be sharing our new curriculum Plans on the
school website very soon. These maps will outline the topics and key learning objectives for each year group
throughout the year. We will send you a link to access this information as soon as it's live, so you can see
firsthand what your children will be learning and how you can support them at home.
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